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STATEMENT

Consulting Services &s per statement of Feb, 5, 1973 $284,65

Ouanes

The Southern Standard Building Code Congress is having a special hearing
on Feb, 27-28 in Florida concerning the proposed adoption of the High Rise
code changes I submitted, They have asked that ! be there. .

If you will revicw the 1CBO high rise proposal, you will note that they
have provisions for detectors in Mechanical Equipment Rooms, fn the return
atr portion of the duct system to the extent that a detector is required at
‘the opening fnto the vertical ‘shaft, 1 am not satisfied with it as it is
written, Do you have any suggestions? Remember, the detectors are not being
provided as an early warning system but simply to stop the re-circulation of .
smoke. There are also to ke provisions re-instituted for the detector in
the elevator Tobby. 1 have just learned that they deleted ‘that requiremant
uhich they put in the year before,

- 2 1f it is alright with you, 1 will be attending and be bi!ling you for
about 1/4 of the costs. If not, let me know,
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